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I am a resident of Vicarage Street Painswick and I wish to register my concerns regarding 

the  20 houses proposed at the above, namely access via Lower Washwell Lane. 

 

My concerns are that Vicarage Street will become a rat run for traffic hoping to access 

the A46 towards Stroud, rather than using the shorter route by turning right at the 

proposed access point.  Vicarage Street is single track and is well used by walkers, 

riders and children on their way to school. 

 

In my opinion access to these new houses would be better served directly onto the A46 

especially from a safety point of view. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 


